
９月３０日（金）令和４年度前期終業式 

Hello, everyone.  Today is the last day of the 1st half the school 

year.  Did you have many a lot of happy days? 

 

At one of the milestones, “FUSHIME” in Japanese, in the school 

life like today, it is important to look back the days you have spent 

so far.  You can see both happy moments and difficult moments.  

Both the happy memories and the difficult memories will give you 

the energy and the power to move forward to your brightening 

future. 

We will have a short break before the next term.  Please have 

a good rest, charge your energy, and get ready for the coming 

seasons, full of important events. 

 

I hope all of you will have happy, fruitful and rich autumn days. 

Good luck. 
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